M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT


            KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
SEPTEMBER 2, 2019
RE:               MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN SELECT PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES, BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND ETHAN’S PURPOSE
                         Dr. Deters directs Select Psychological Services, a private practice in Northern Kentucky. The primary focus of her practice is the assessment of and treatment for individuals, focusing on families adjusting to divorce or custody difficulties. She believes that all clients should be treated with respect for personal autonomy, be given the opportunity to self-reflect, be given the opportunity and tools for relationship building, find aid in symptom reduction, be provided pertinent education and supported in efforts of sustained achievement. 
                            Ethan’s Purpose is a non-profit foundation dedicated to raising awareness about the purpose of good mental health and suicide prevention; supporting those in need by providing access to services that help them .The Foundation .was established by the parents of Ethan Zegarra after their son, Ethan Thomas took his own life in September 2018. Ethan was a Conner High School Student. 
                            This MOU will support services provision at Conner High School, Thornewilde Elementary and North Point Elementary, financed by Ethan’s Promise.
I have attached a brochure and a copy of the Memorandum of   Understanding for your review and approval. 
I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Understanding, as presented.
